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New Friends' Bookstore 
Volunteer, Janie Byrnes, hails 
from Wells, Maine and St. 
Augustine, Florida. Janie, a 
retired nurse who has had 
years of experience as a 
bookstore volunteer, loves 
books. She'll be volunteering 
every Tuesday morning from 
10 a.m.-1 p.m.

Donations of books, magazines, music CD’s, movie DVD’s 
will be accepted mornings from 10 a.m. – 1 p.m. Monday-
Saturday. Call the bookstore at 941-861-1216 for additional 
information or to arrange for heavy delivery. Money from 
bookstore sales is used to sponsor programs and purchase 
equipment for our library that is not funded by Sarasota 
County.  
To become an Elsie Quirk Friends Bookstore Volunteer, please 

contact Camille Thinnes at 941 861-1216. Applications are 
available at friendsofelsiequirk.org.

Janie Byrnes

Summer Bargains at the 
Friends Bookstore

This July and August, the Friends of the Library bookstore, 
located at the Elsie Quirk Library entrance, is offering dozens 
of gently read used books for sale. Every single hard and soft 
cover book in the store will be marked down to half the listed 
price including: art books, travel guides, gardening books, 
recipe books, "how to" manuals, novels biographies, foreign 
and English language dictionaries, and illustrated children's 
books. All make wonderful birthday or holiday gifts. Low 
priced jigsaw puzzles, magazines, CDs and DVDs also are 
available for sale. Proceeds allow the Friends to provide 
enhancements for youth and adult programs and to pay for 
library equipment or materials not funded by the Sarasota 
County Library System.

SUMMER BOOKSTORE NEWS

While visiting Elsie Quirk Library during the summer, don't 
forget to visit the Friends' Golden Reading Garden. 

The paved walkway is surrounded by a number of beautiful 
Florida plants and a Cassia tree that produces brightly 
colored golden flowers that former board member Barbara 
Seed's brochure (find one at the front desk) describes in detail. 
Plantings include: firebush evergreen plants, variegated 
ginger, wild coffee, porter weed, muhly grass, calamint, and 
bromeliads. 

Master Gardener, Jim Pollard, and committee members 
Muffy McDowell, Vivian Cohen, Kris Toothaker Paul Johnson, 
Becky Dubowik, and Pat Burkey meet every first Tuesday of 
the month to work on garden projects. Members who enjoy 
gardening are invited to join them by contacting Jim Pollard 
at 941-473-1360. 

To order an engraved brick honoring a loved one, members 
may stop pick up a form at the Friends Bookstore. Bricks cost 
$75 each and provide a permanent marker in our reading 
garden. 

                      FRIENDS GOLDEN READING GARDEN
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SunCoast Writers Guild

The Suncoast Writers Guild meets every first Saturday of 
the month in the Upstairs Meeting Room at Elsie Quirk 
Library. A Sub Group “Poetry Pod”, meets every second 

Friday, and on the third Saturday of every month, a workshop 
brings together persons interested in the art of writing. Fellow 
writers exchange ideas and provide a support system. Three 
additional sub groups are: The Long Writers Group, The 
Little Band of Writers who perform musical shows, and The 
Suncoast Players who write and perform original theatrical 
works. 
The Guild is a member of the Friends of the Elsie Quirk Library. 

For Information, call 941-918-9737 or visit their website www.
suncoastwriters.com

IN MEMORIUM
Jean Airey was always creating, from Dr. 

Who – The Doctor and the Enterprise, to home 
and garden columns for The Englewood 
Review and historical pieces in her 
Englewood Fireside Tales. Her Billery/Hillery 
Dean mystery plays, presented in the historic 
Green Street Church as part of the Lemon 
Bay History Fest for many years, were very 

popular. Linda Lou Lewis collaborated with Jean by writing music for 
several of those plays. Suncoast Writers Guild member, Gaile Harpan 
described Jean as “a force.” That’s certainly true and it is  taking several 
people in various organizations to continue doing the jobs that Jean 
did so well. She is remembered and missed by many.			 
					             Cheryl Baker

FREEDOM TO WRITE
Jean Airey

A few years ago, I reconnected with my BFF from high 
school and found she was involved in a writers’ group in 
San Miguel, Mexico that was a part of a larger, international 
organization called PEN International. I knew that the purpose 
of the group was to promote freedom in writing, obviously 
something I agreed with, but didn’t realize just how lucky we 
are to live here, in America, and how lacking this freedom is 
in other countries. Some of the Letters to the Editor I’ve seen 
in the local papers would get the person arrested in another 
country. Our freedom to write is indeed precious, and I don’t 
take it for granted anymore.

         
 

WORDS
Jean Airey

Our words are our thoughts
Coming to you across time and space

Telling you of love and hate
Of fear and courage

Of a woman’s life and dreams.
You cannot stop our thoughts.

You will not stop our words.
Silence is not an option.

We will speak through our words.
And someday you will listen.

JEAN AIREY
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Elsie Quirk Library

100 West Dearborn Street
Englewood • FL 34223

GREAT DECISIONS DISCUSSION GROUP

Hours: Monday • 10 a.m.- 8 p.m.
            Tuesday • 10 a.m.- 5 p.m.

            Wednesday • 10 a.m.- 8 p.m.
            Thursday • 10 a.m.- 5 p.m.

            Friday • 10 a.m.- 5 p.m.
            Saturday • 10 a.m.- 5 p.m.

Become a member of the Friends of the Elsie Quirk Library in 2016! Join, and 
support the efforts of the Friends to provide books, technical equipment, 
furnishings and community programs for all ages. Our annual Volunteer 

Luncheon is given to show appreciation for all our wonderful Library Volunteers 
and Library staff. Our membership form is on page seven.  Mail it or leave it at the 
Friend’s Book Store along with your check. THANK YOU!

JOIN THE FRIENDS TODAY!

Help support our
elsie quirk library

In February, Great Decisions Moderator, John Regan, spoke about The United 
Nations Post-2015 Development Agenda and Leadership. The Elsie Quirk 
Library Great Decisions Discussion Group, the largest in Florida, meets from 

January-April from 10:15 a.m.- noon. 2017 topics will be listed in the Friends of 
the Elsie Quirk Library Fall Newsletter. Great Decisions Organizer, Tom Swepston, 
welcomes new members and volunteer moderators. Contact him at 941-474-
2214 or sukiandtom@comcast.net.

Tom Swepston

BAILA MILLER PROGRAMS
 January 19
1800’s European Nationalism: Folk Music, Russian, Gypsy, Klezmer, and Music
 influences in Modern Jazz
February 16
The Personal Novel: Jane Austen and the Bronte Sisters
March 23
Fashion Photography
April 20 
The Pre-Raphaelites, Victorian Painters

PROGRAMS BY JOHN J. REGAN
January 17, 24, 31 •  February 14, 21, 28 • All on Tuesdays 10-12 noon
The Treaty of Versailles
The Treaty that changed the world in the 20th and 21st Centuries. John Regan, 

moderator, with the use of presentations and video materials, will trace the failure 
of the treaty to WWII, the Cold War, and today’s problems in the Middle East. 
Discussions will follow each presentation.

COMING ATTRACTIONS FOR 2017


